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City of Riverside Invites Public to Code of Ethics and Conduct Meeting 
 

RIVERSIDE, Calif. - The public is invited to submit recommendations for amendments to the City of 

Riverside Code of Ethics and Conduct ordinance. 

 

The City Council’s Inclusiveness, Community Engagement, and Governmental Processes Committee 

will hold an annual meeting to discuss recommendations on Wednesday, Sept. 1 at 3:30 p.m.  The 

committee will consider recommendations from the Board of Ethics as well as from the public. 

 

The Charter approved by voters in 2004 required the City to adopt a Code of Ethics and Conduct.  The 

Mayor, City Council, and members of City boards, commissions, and committees are subject to the 

provisions of the Code.  Annually, this Code is reviewed for its effectiveness.   

 

The City Council will conduct a public hearing prior to the end of the year to consider all 

recommendations.  The public is invited to attend. 

 

For more information, visit the City’s Web site at www.riversideca.gov or call the City Clerk’s Office 

at (951) 826-5557 for a brochure and a copy of the code. 

 

http://www.riversideca.gov/

